St Joseph’s School
Millar Street, Waroona, Western Australia
PO Box 129, Waroona WA 6215
Telephone: (08) 9782 6500 Facsimile: (08) 9782 6590
Email: admin@stjoeswaroona.wa.edu.au

27" November 2024

Dear Parents,
This letter is to inform you of some important information regarding the school choir.

Tomorrow (28" November) the choir will be singing Christmas songs to the residents of Quambie Park at 2pm.
The children will be walking to Quambie Park at 1.40pm and walking back to school at approximately 2.40pm.

On Friday, 6" December the choir are singing at the Waroona Christmas Gala. They will be accompanied by
the Mandurah Concert Band. Children are required to meet me at the Memorial Hall at 5.40pm. They should
be finished performing by 6.15pm. Children are asked to wear a Christmas t-shirt and are free to wear
accessories if they wish.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Yvonne Langan
Choir teacher



